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Intersection to Close as Falls City Main Street Project Continues
(KTNC) - As work progresses on Phase One of Falls City’s Main Street project, a main intersection
will be closed later this week.

Main Street Executive Director Eric Barr says in an email that the intersection of 17th and Stone
will be closed sometime between Wednesday and Friday as work moves to that area.

Phase One construction to date has included reconstructing the sidewalk on the south side of 17th
Street between Harlan and Stone. Project plans call for “bump outs™ at all four corners of the
intersection of 17th and Stone, which means the intersection will be closed while that work is done.
After work is complete at the intersection, work will shift to Phase Two construction on the west
side of the 1700 block of Stone and the intersection of 18th and Stone.
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